
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

INFRASTRUCTURE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

 

MONSIGNOR 

MCCOY HIGH 

SCHOOL IS GETTING 

A SCHOOL 

MODERNIZATION! 
 

 
 

 

The Board of Trustees is pleased to announce that the Minister of 
Education, the Honourable Jeff Johnson, was in Medicine Hat today to 
announce that Monsignor McCoy High School will receive a school 
modernization.  The modernization will include: 

 Interior Areas improved to better meet educational programming needs and 
make better use of space; 

o Enhanced Spaces for Computer and Technology Studies Labs; 
o Washrooms; Gymnasium & Change Rooms; 
o Provision of Multi-Purpose Teaching Spaces. 

    

The Board is extremely excited about this school modernization.  A 
number of students from Monsignor McCoy High School were in 
attendance to hear the announcement first hand by the Minister.  The 
students were accompanied by Catholic School Board Trustees, Senior 
Administration and School Administration from Monsignor McCoy High 
School.   Congratulations! 

 

Peter Grad,“We are very thankful for the Government’s investment in our School Community”. 
 

 
 

For further information contact Mr. Peter Grad, Board Chair  
Medicine Hat Catholic Board of Education 

1.403.580.9030 
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